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Dear Parents and Carers,

My introduction to the newsletter this week has been 
somewhat highjacked for very good reason.

This morning I was delighted to share with your children that 
we have now received our Ofsted report and Lillington Nursery 
& Primary School is officially a good school. 

Your children, the stars of the show, together with our 
dedicated team of professionals who work every day to deliver 
their best for our pupils deserved to be the first to know in   
our assembly this morning. 

        I am proud of everyone and look forward to      
                        continuing to evolve and improve our           
                        amazing school. 

        Enjoy your weekend.
   
        Mrs Wallace
        Headteacher
  

https://finhamparkmultiacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=af80741f53894e5dJmltdHM9MTY4MDU2NjQwMCZpZ3VpZD0xZmY2YmRkMC02MWU5LTY2OTItMjk5MS1iMjAxNjAxMjY3Y2MmaW5zaWQ9NTE5OQ&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1ff6bdd0-61e9-6692-2991-b201601267cc&psq=lillington+primary+school+on+facebook&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL0xpbGxpbmd0b25OdXJzZXJ5YW5kUHJpbWFyeVNjaG9vbC8&ntb=1


IT’S EXCITING TO NOTICE 
AND CELEBRATE

Congratulations to Peake class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 1 this week  92.1%

Congratulations to Hopper Class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 2 this week 97.4%

Overall school attendance this week is below our target of 95%.  
Total school attendance was 91.9%

Huge congratulations to Maple who achieved 100%



Thursday 30th November
Children’s author Emily Lloyd-Gale is visiting school to work with the children in Early Years and Key stage 1.  

Emily is the author of the book Mighty Maurice, she will be sharing her stories of Maurice with the children and giving 
them the opportunity to enjoy reading and being read to.  

After school Emily will be available for you to buy books and gifts of Maurice. 

VISITING AUTHOR EXCITEMENT 



 SEN SUPPORT 

SEN coffee 
morning

 
@ LNPS 



This week in Mother Teresa we have been learning about parts of our body by singing 
'head, shoulders, knees and toes' nursery rhyme. 

Whilst enjoying their time outside the children have chosen to look at how things can move by using balls and chutes.

NURSERY 2 YEAR OLDS 



This week our story of the week has been Goldilocks and the three bears. We have been retelling the story in the home 
corner with porridge oats and props. We have been eating porridge today – yummy!
We continued with head, shoulder, knees and toes in PE  and practised listening to the speed of the music, if we need to go 
faster or slower. We also continued to look at big, medium and small in out play. We have enjoyed exploring new colours 
with the paint and what colours we can make.  In the water tray we have had floating and sinking objects. We used objects 
in our environment to see what will float and what will sink.  The nursery children have also enjoyed building their own car 
wash and working as a team using the construction blocks.

NURSERY 3 YEAR OLDS 



NURSERY 3 YEAR OLDS 



Reception have been working hard reading and writing this week, as well as exploring outdoor learning.

  

RECEPTION - BEVAN 



Darwin have been incredibly busy planning and writing a narrative this week. They have enjoyed learning about Darwin 
and David Attenborough and choosing their own animal for their narrative.

 

YEAR ONE - DARWIN



Year 2 have been learning about habitats in their science topic this term. They went for a walk around the school grounds 
this week and identified lots of different leaves and berries. They also found lots of living things. We are so lucky to be 

able to do these lessons whenever we want in our grounds.

YEAR TWO - PEAKE



YEAR THREE - DREW
This week, Year 3 continued practicing their clay sculpture skills by focusing on creating repetitive patterns in the style 
of Bell Beaker pots. To do this, they were set the challenge of scavenging for natural tools, just like Iron Age potters - no 

plastic allowed!



Lots of difficult balances for Year 4 in gymnastics this week! 

YEAR FOUR - HOPPER



YEAR FIVE - KING
King Class have been working on their skills for writing biographies. They've spent time researching their subjects - Florence 

Nightingale, Nelson Mandela, Napoleon, Queen Elizabeth and other notable historical people. 
Here are some pictures of the children in action.

 



This week in Fitzgerald, the children explored and recorded the geography of areas using Ordnance Survey maps 
and Google Earth. They were able to accurately use grid references and contour lines and symbols to locate various 

features of places. 

YEAR SIX - FITZGERALD



LSPTFA NOTICES
Christmas Jingle Mingle Friday 15th December After 
school we're mixing up the Christmas fair with a Christmas 
disco which everyone, - mums, dads, grandparents and 
carers are invited to.  

As always, we need people to help make the event happen! 
If you can help to set up, run a stall or be a disco monitor, 
or help pack things away please sign up here: 
https://volunteersignup.org/4TRPW.

 

Non uniform day in aid of Jungle Mingle Tombola - Friday 15th Dec
Please bring a bottle of anything for the tombola. 
No theme - clothing just needs to be suitable for dancing in at the 
Christmas Jingle Mingle Disco!

https://volunteersignup.org/4TRPW


 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



 FURTHER NOTICES 



MENU – WEEK 2School menu  Week commencing 

Monday 27th November
Educaterers - Please click here 
to see your school menu

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
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